
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

February 2025 Issue 

 

Throughout our newsletter you can expect to 

read a little bit about what goes on here at Blair 

Park, we hope you enjoy! 

 

                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blair Park 
Newsletter 

 



Residents celebrating their birthday this month 

are… 

 

Joyce C 

 

 

 

Eileen C 

 

 

David 

 

 

Agnes 

 

 

 

Wishing you all a very happy birthday xx 



A little preview of what we 

got up to in January… 
In January we continued with our round the world 

theme and headed to China to celebrate the Chinese 
New Year and the Year of the Snake. 

 
We did a virtual tour of China and made Chinese 

lanterns to display in the lounge area.  We also had a 
small Chinese taster afternoon with spring rolls, 

Chinese chicken, prawns and a few other tasty snacks to 
sample ahead of our Chinese takeaway evening with 

dishes from the local Chinese to enjoy for tea. 
 

The amazing Keeley came in again this month to 
entertain us all.  As normal this was a big hit with 

residents and staff alike. 
 

A few of us headed of to The Light cinema in 
Sittingbourne to watch “The Greatest Showman” at the 
dementia friendly screening where we had fun singing 

along and enjoying tea/coffee and cake. 
 

We managed to do a couple of trips to the local tea 
rooms in Milton high street as well and will continue to 

try to do a couple a month weather permitting. 
 

The local church also come in to deliver a service for us. 



 
 
  



 
 
  



 
 
  



 
 
  



 
 
  



 
 
  



 
 
  



 
 
  



 
 
  



 
 
  



 
 
  



 
 
  



 
 
  



 
 
  



Employee of the Month… 
 

This Month’s winner is 
 

Ellie 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ellie has supported the management very well 
in the last month in her kitchen and care roles!! 

 
 

Very well deserved, Congratulations!! 
 



Coming up in the future 
 

In February we will have been doing our virtual tour of the 
world for a year.  We have enjoyed doing our activities around 

each country every month.  We will continue this activity as we 
have had so much fun. 

 

This month we are heading to Iceland with its stunning crisp 
landscape and will explore all its delights and experience the 
wonders of the Northern Lights.  We will centre our arts and 

crafts around this and Valentine’s Day which will be celebrated 
with a themed lunch. 

 

We have another trip to the cinema booked for Wednesday, 5th 
February where we will watch “Mary Poppins” which is 70 

years old this year. 
 

The monthly church service will be on Thursday, 6th February 
at 2.00 pm. 

 

We have Rick Boxall booked in for Terry’s leaving party on 
Thursday, 13th February at 2.00 pm.  Invitations have been sent 

by email for families to attend to say farewell to a valued 
member of staff. 

 

We have also sent emails out inviting families to have a special 
tea with your loved one.  Booking and payment of £5.00 per 

person in advance is required. 
 

We are still going to the shop daily, weather permitting, to 
purchase daily newspapers for the residents that want one.  If 
you would like your relative to be added to this list, please let 

us know. 



 

*Friends & Family* 

 

We would like to welcome all our new residents and their 

relatives to Blair Park. 

 

We will be having a Relatives’ Meeting at 11.00 am on 

Saturday, 22nd February 2025. 

 

Our Friends and Family Survey will shortly be emailed to 

families for them to complete.  All completed surveys are to be 

emailed to assistant@charinghealthcare.co.uk.  If you are 

unable to print this, please ask the home for a paper copy to 

complete. 

 

When bringing toiletries for your relative, could you put your 

relative’s name on them before bringing in please. 

 

We have activities planned so please check the activities board 

when you come and visit your relative. 
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Getting in Touch 
Blair Park Care Home, 2 Beechwood Avenue, Crown Road, Milton Regis, Sittingbourne, 

Kent. ME10 2AL 
Tel: 01795 423695      Email: blairpark@charinghealthcare.co.uk 

Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 


